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         Friday 3rd November 2023 
  
Dear Parents and Carers of Jasper Class, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide you with an important update on the 
situation regarding Miss Turle's return to our school. 
 
First and foremost, I want to my gratitude for the incredible generosity and kindness you 
demonstrated Miss Turle with gifts during her absence. I had the opportunity to speak with Miss 
Turle yesterday, and she was genuinely touched and overwhelmed by your kind gestures. Your 
support came at a time when it was truly needed, and we cannot thank you enough. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Miss Turle will be returning to work on a part-time basis starting on 
Monday, November 13th. She will be teaching in the classroom every morning. In the afternoons, 
Mrs Amy Barrett, our Chair of Governors, will be taking over the class on Monday, Tuesday, and 
Friday, while Mrs Ireland will be covering on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. We would like to 
take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation to Mr. Scudamore, who stepped in on very 
short notice during a challenging period for the class. 
 
The plan is for Miss Turle to resume full-time teaching in January, allowing her to gradually 
transition back into her role. To ensure a smooth return, we will be dedicating time next week to 
help the children prepare for Miss Turle's return. 
 
As a close-knit school community, I kindly request that we greet Miss Turle with warm smiles and 
continue to respect her privacy during this transition period. Once Miss Turle is settled, I will be in 
touch with you to arrange parent and carer meetings, which we had to postpone earlier. 
 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for your patience and understanding throughout this 
challenging time. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office or speak with me at the school gate. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Daniel Webster 
Headteacher 

mailto:Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk
http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/

